
From: Paul Marshall 
Sent: 9/11/2021 8:55:33 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: D.A. 2021 / 1612 SUPPORT NEW SEA WALL CONSTRUCTION 

To Whom it may Concern, 
I am the sole owner of 1190 Pittwater Road, Narrabeen on the corner of Clarke Street. 
I have had my single level timber cottage for 20 years and it is one of the properties comprising D.A 2021 / 1612. 
Our block of properties running from Clarke Street to Wetherill Street are all now requesting that Council 
approve the construction of a new Sea Wall ( D.A. 2021 / 1612) 

• Global warming has changed our local environment and all Australian's need to face that simple fact 
and be proactive. 

• The storms of June 2016 reinforced the huge unprotected risk to the Surf Club, to the properties 
along the Narrabeen / Collaroy beach front and the risk to the vital link of Pittwater Road which was 
inundated. 

• I ask Council to carefully review and ignore the slew of negative comments against our D.A. 
o The vast majority represent non-residents who have reacted to media misinformation and 

clearly to not understand the Sea Wall concept. 
I trust Council will grasp that we on the Northern Beaches can no longer just"  bury our heads in the sand "and 
that now is the time to act. 
Council's Approval of tis D.A. will be for the benefit of future generations of Northern Beaches residents . 
Warm regards, 
Paul Marshall 

CHRISTIE Paul Marshall 
s p A c  s Managing Director 

320 Adelaide St, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 

www.christiespaces.com.au 
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